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Diary Dates 
 
Week 9- Beginning Monday 5th December. 
Thursday Presentation Morning. 
Week 10 – Beginning Monday 12th December 

Tuesday/Wednesday Blue Earth Camp at 
Cabramurra. 

Friday Last day of Term for 2016. 

 
 
 
You Are Invited!! 
Students’ would like to Invite you to the annual 
Awards Presentation held at Talbingo Public 
School on Thursday 8th December at 10am. 
Followed by morning tea made by the students’ 
please bring along friends and relatives to this 
exciting morning of events. 
 

Swimming Lessons. 
Swimming lessons begin Term 1 2017! Please keep 
these dates free to provide transport for your child 
to and from the Tumut Pool. A permission note will 
be sent home first day back of Term 1 2017. 
Swimming Dates- 

• Wednesday 8th February. 
• Thursday 9th February. 
• Friday 10th February.  
• Tuesday 14th February. 
• Tuesday 21st February.  

 

ALPSS Swimming Carnival. 
The ALPSS Swimming Carnival will be held 
Wednesday 15th February 2017 at the 
Tumbarumba Swimming Pool, stay tuned for more 
details. 
 

Talbingo Satisfaction Survey. 
Please find attached Talbingo Public Schools’ 
Satisfatction survey. This is a great opportunity for 
Parents to jot down ideas for your child’s 
education for future planning, please return form 
to Mrs Levey as soon as possible. 

 

 
HOT SPOT 

 
Early Action For Success. 
Talbingo Public School has been lucky enough to 
be chosen by the government for the Early Action 
for Success program for 2017. We are one of 
seven small School’s selected for this innovative 
program, which targets Kindergarten to Year 2 
students’ and aims to improve students’ 
performance through targeted support. 
 

LMBR 2017. 
LMBR or Learning Management and Business 
reform, is a new program that will see Talbingo 
Public School change into a new integrated 
system fully by May 2017. 
One of the most significant changes is to shift to a 
centralized financial processing and reporting 
system. LMBR will help Principal’s and teacher’s 
access and store students information, making 
their learning history and planning easily 
accessed. This will see Miss Howell and Mrs Levey 
attending 15 days of training in 2017 so our 
transition will run smoothly and stress free. 
 

Cabramurra Sleep Over. 
Notes and lunch order money are 

Due on Monday 5th December!! 
Students have been invited to attend a Christmas 
sleep-over at Cabramurra Public School on 
Tuesday 13th and 14th November, with the ALPSS 
Schools Network. This will be a final Christmas 
activity to coincide with our last Blue Earth fitness 
day.  
All staff at Talbingo P.S will be attending a 
compulsory CPR and Anaphylaxis training course 
at this time in Cabramurra, so there will be lots of 
supervision. 
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Senior Excursion 
Alyssa and Ryan were fortunate enough 

to attend the Sports and Recreation 
School Camp last week in Sydney with Mrs 

Levey and the ALPSS Schools. They both 
worked hard and conquered their 

challenges with bravery and 
perseverance. Once again the ALPSS 

students should be commended on their 
good behavior, that was noticed by all we 

met. 
 


